
 

 

THE INSIDE PITCH  

Spring 2022 
 

Message from our President 

 

In 2021 we were happy to experience a substantial 
increase in player registration that help bring kids 
back to the game of baseball.  As we bounce back 
from the COVID-19 impact, we will continue to work 
hard to help introduce more players to the game, as 
well as provide a safe and fun-filled experience for 
our players and their families. 

Team Sponsors! 
 

We are currently seeking sponsors for our 2022  
season.  Besides providing financial support to our 
program, sponsorship shows your commitment to 
our community.  Your support will make it possible 
for children to do more than just develop their 
baseball and softball skills - they will also make 
friendships and memories that will last a lifetime. 
 
To sponsor a team, please fill out an application at 
www.westdenisonbaseball.org.  We thank you for 
your consideration and continued support. 

 

Managers & Coaches! 
 

We are currently recruiting Managers & Coaches 
(especially T-Ball ages 4-6) for the upcoming 2022 
season.  Consider this an opportunity to spend 
extra quality time with your child in a safe, fun-filled 
environment that teaches and develops them with 
real-life skills along with embracing a love for the 
game. 

Registration  
is Now Open! 

 

Please register at westdenisonbaseball.org 

Tee Ball                           Ages 4-6 
Coed Coach Pitch Ages 7-9 
Youth Baseball Ages 9-12 
Youth Fastpitch Softball Ages 13-15 
Junior Baseball Ages 13-15 
Junior Fastpitch Softball Ages 13-15 
Senior Fastpitch Softball Ages 16-18 
Senior Baseball Ages 16-18 

 

 

Games start at 6:30pm (Monday thru Friday) 

Sign-up early! 
 

Registration ends on March 31, 2022 
 

http://www.westdenisonbaseball.org/

